MEMORANDUM

Dahlia Watts, District Treasurer/Purchasing Agent WCCSD Business Office (585) 889-6225

To:

Board of Education

From:

Business Office

Dahlia Watts

Date:

December 2, 2015

Re:

Acceptance of Additional Donations in Remembrance of Madeline Gee

The Wheatland-Chili Extraclass Account received an additional \$25.00 Visa Gift Card in rememberance of Madeline Gee. The donation will go into the Extraclass Account fund for students to take the Bi-annual trip overseas, who may not be able to afford it.

Regards

Dahlia Watts